
 
 

From: Jacque Ewing-Taylor 
To: Joseph P. Filippi 
Subject: Friday"s mtg. 
Date: Tuesday, August 17, 2021 4:30:36 PM 

I appreciate your consideration of mandatory vaccinations for NSHE students. I strongly support 
requiring vaccinations for all students coming to any NSHE campus or building. There should be few 
exceptions and those must be documented. 

Thank you, 

Jacque Ewing-Taylor, PhD 
Research & Evaluation Faculty Emerita 
University of Nevada, Reno 


